
NOTICE 
Public Forum - Draft Decision on Western Power’s 

Proposed Access Arrangement Revisions 

In a notice published 16 July 2009, the Economic Regulation Authority invited stakeholders 

to register their interest in attending a public forum about the Authority’s draft decision on 

Western Power’s proposed access arrangement revisions. 

Due to the limited response, the Authority does not intend to hold a public forum.  However, 

the Authority will hold a roundtable discussion to assist interested parties that are considering 

making a submission on the draft decision. 

This will be held at the Authority’s premises on Wednesday, 5 August 2009, from 10:30am to 

12:30pm.  A limited number of additional seats will be available.  For those who are 

interested please contact Ms Sarah Walsh on the number below.  

 

For further information contact: 

 
 

General Enquiries 
Ms Sarah Walsh 
A/Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna / Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
Mb: 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 
 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE  
CHAIRMAN  
 
24 July 2009 
 
 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7775/42708/20090716%20Notice%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20on%20Western%20Powers%20Proposed%20Access%20Arrangement%20Revisions%20-%20Invitation%20for%20Submissions.pdf

